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Dear Parents/Carers,  

The children continue to work hard in the last few 

weeks of this terms’ topics and are demonstrating all 

of the excellent knowledge that they have been 

taught.  

If you are in the village on Saturday evening look out 

for our Key Stage 2 ’singers’ as they perform before 

the ’light switch on’ at the village green. Any children 

who have completed a form to join us for the singing 

should meet at the village hall at 5.30pm to walk 

down with us. We have heard there may be a special 

visitor in the village on Saturday evening too.  

The infant children are busy learning their lines and 

practising for their play thank you to parents and 

carers for help with costumes and helping their 

children learn their lines. We look forward to seeing 

lots of you at the performances as with last year we 

won’t be issuing tickets please feel free to come 

along to either or both performances.   

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Diary Dates:  

Saturday 30th November 

Singing at Chapel ‘Light switch on’* 

Wednesday 11th December 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 Christmas Play 2.00pm 

Thursday 12th December 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 Christmas Play 9.30am 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Craft Day (in school) 

Monday 16th December 

Christmas Craft Fair (School Hall) 3.00pm 

Tuesday 17th December 

Y3/4 Christmas Songs (School Hall) 2.40pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

Whole School Christmas Dinner and Christmas 

Jumper Day (no donation) 

Year 5/6 singing ‘Around the Tree’ 3.15pm 

Thursday 19th December  

End of Term 2 

*Letters to go out 

Monday 6th January 2019 

Start of Term 3 

School Uniform 

We have noticed a few children 

not coming to school in clothes 

that fit our uniform policy. In 

particular some girls are wearing 

leggings which is not part of our 

uniform. As a reminder our Winter uniform is: 

 Maroon school sweatshirt or cardigan, white 

polo shirt/tailored shirt and grey/black 

trousers, skirt or pinafore. 

 Black school shoes and plain socks/tights must 

be worn all year. We request that sandals and 

canvas shoes are not worn, to prevent 

unnecessary playground accidents.  

Christmas Craft Fair 

Our Christmas Craft Fair is being organised by the 

children. They will be selling some of the craft items 

they make during our craft day on Friday 13th 

December. For this reason unfortunately we are not 

able to accommodate any private stall holders.  
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Applying for a place in Reception 

Children born between 1 September 2015 and 

31 August 2016 are due to start Reception in 

September 2020. The window for applying for a 

place in Reception opened on 14th November. 

Parents should have received information from 

Lincolnshire County Council about this. If your 

child is 4 between September 2020 and August 

2021 then you need to apply for a place!  

If you would like to come for a visit or know 

anybody who does then just make an 

appointment at the school office.  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Organisation 

Reception  Lily: superb blending when writing independently.  Joshua: being very organised when working with his 

friends.  

Year 1 Buddy: his amazing explanation in Maths linking to tens 

and ones. 

Alex: being very organised and learning his lines for 

the Christmas Play. 

Year 2 Sydney: fabulous explanation of exchanging when sub-

tracting. 

Harlow: organising equipment independently for our 

reading lessons.  

Year 3 Tyler K: amazing Maths work all week! Kody: organising Mrs Borrell whilst she is in Year 3.  

Year 4 Jordan C: amazing progress in all areas of the curriculum Jack: always being organised and ready to learn.  

Year 5 Tia: amazing Maths work and mathematical talk all 

week.  

Bethany: working hard to demonstrate her               

understanding. 

Year 6 All of year 6  - great teamwork preparing our class as-

sembly. 

Maddy: for organising her table and equipment. 

Shutting the school for snow 

With winter upon us we would 

like to ensure that all Parents/

Carers are aware of the way in 

which we would notify you 

should we have to close school. 

We would never take this decision lightly and 

would only close the school should we assess 

the situation and realise that staff or pupils 

would be in danger should we open. 

Notification of any closure would be by local 

radio, word of mouth, Twitter, Facebook and 

most importantly the school website.  


